WELCOME TO THE MANAGER'S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.

IT'S DAY 7 OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO HEARING FROM YOU. WITH ONE WEEK BEHIND US, WE HAVE RECEIVED 117 LETTERS TOWARD OUR GOAL OF 756. WOW. I HADN'T REALIZED WE GOT SO FEW OF LETTERS LAST YEAR. OUR GOAL IS ALWAYS SET ONE LETTER HIGHER THAN THE PREVIOUS YEAR.

ONE OF THE LETTERS WE RECEIVED THIS WEEK CAME FROM HELEN IN DENMARK WHO WROTE:

DEAR WRVM FRIENDS. I AM 90 YEARS OLD AND WAITING FOR THE TRUMPET CALL! UNTIL
THEN I LISTEN TO WRVM. I TRULY ENJOY THE MUSIC. I WALK ON THE TREADMILL EARLY IN
THE MORNING AND DO APPRECIATE THE 6:30 TO 8:30 PROGRAM SCHEDULE. THANK YOU FOR
BEING HERE FOR ME. MAY GOD GIVE YOU WISDOM AS YOU SERVE HIM.

IN ADDITION TO LETTER MONTH, AT THE BEGINNING OF THE WEEK I ANNOUNCED THE START OF A SPECIAL FUND RAISING CAMPAIGN TO REPLACE OUR 27 YEAR OLD TRANSMITTER HERE IN SURING. THE COST TO DO SO IS \$105,000. YOUR 'OVER AND ABOVE' GIFT FOR THIS IMPORTANT PROJECT WILL HELP US MEET THIS NEED AND ENABLE US TO STAY ON THE AIR FOR MANY MORE YEARS OR UNTIL THE TRUMPET SOUNDS. AS OF YESTERDAY, WE HAVE RECEIVED \$1,205 TOWARD THE NEW TRANSMITTER.

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS: WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG.

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER'S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.